
 
 

 
The City of Crystal Lake 
100 West Woodstock Street 
Crystal Lake, IL 60014 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For more information, contact:  
Michael Magnuson, Director of Public Works 
815-356-3614 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – December 28, 2016 
 
Crystal Lake – Hydrant repair on Ackman Road. 
 
At approximately 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 29, 2016, the Public Works 
Department will repair a hydrant on Ackman Road. East bound traffic on Ackman Road 
will be shifted into the center lane just west of Manchester Dr. Please avoid this area if 
possible due to traffic delays.  
 
Normal traffic is expected to resume by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 29, 2016. If you 
have any questions or concerns please call 815-356-3614. 
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